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The Honorable Roger Spreen
Mayor of Los Altos Hills
26379 Fremont Road

Los Altos Hills, CA 94022

Thank you for your letter dated June 21, 2019, regarding the subject, “FAA Initiative to Address
Noise Concerns of Santa Cruz/Santa Clara/San Mateo/San Francisco Counties, Further
Update on Phase Two, dated April 2019.” The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)
appreciates the concerns raised in your letter and welcomes the opportunity to continue to
work through the Santa Clara/Santa Cruz Counties/Airport Community Roundtable (SC|SC
Roundtable) on these issues.

As part of the FAA’s commitment to continued communication with communities affected
by aviation, the FAA is engaging with Airport and Community Roundtables. Working with
these formally organized bodies, the FAA will consider consensus recommendations on
changes to the airspace. Because of that working relationship we believe the most
appropriate method of communication regarding flight path or airspace changes come to the
FAA from the organized roundtable in your area. The FAA will work on the content of your

request, but you will receive an official response through the SC|SC Roundtable Chairperson
Mary-Lynne Bernald.

The FAA remains committed to addressing community concerns and working
collaboratively with all stakeholders as it seeks to improve the safety and efficiency of the
National Airspace System and will continue to work issues through the SC|SC Roundtable.

If you have any questions regarding this communication, you may call my office at
(424) 405-7000 or you may contact Chairperson Bernald.

Sincerely,

Raqugl Girvin
Regional Administrator



